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PERFORMERS

EVENING

YOUNG PERFORMERS EVENING

This year at Thomas Hassall Anglican College, we are again holding a special performance
evening for the parents and friends of the students who learn a musical instrument at
College.

It is called “Young Performers Evening”. This will be an opportunity to celebrate the work of
the students and their musical development throughout the year. There will be a variety of
instrumentalists performing a balanced, entertaining program. This event will also provide a
perfect opportunity to acknowledge the dedication and hard work of the tutors.

This year there will be a Junior and Senior Young Performers Evening. Our tutors will be
encouraging students to present one or two pieces each to showcase their learning and growth
throughout this year.

The date of the Junior evening is Wednesday 31 July and the Senior evening is Wednesday 7
August.

We will bring more information early next term.

Mrs Elizabeth Ford
Creative Arts Coordinator
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